
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jeans for Genes 

We will be supporting the Jeans for Genes day which is on Friday 23
rd

 September. Children are asked to wear a 

pair of jeans on this day and to bring in a donation. They should still wear their school uniform on the ‘top half’. 

Clubs 

Clubs will begin this week. We believe we have a good range and amount of varied clubs on offer this term for the 

children to attend after school. You should have received a club letter outlining the different clubs on offer.  

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

We are holding a Macmillan Coffee morning on Friday 30
th

 September at 9.00am in the main hall – all welcome as 

are any donations of cakes! 

Forest School Hoodies 

It’s come to our attention that some of the navy blue Forest School hoodies do not have the words 

‘Forest School’ on the back. We have contacted Emblematic and they have recognised that they should. 

They have agreed to come and collect the hoodies without the lettering on and print them. Therefore, if 

your navy blue hoodie does not have the lettering on, please hand in to the school office by Friday 23
rd

 

September when they will be collected by Emblematic. They have said that they will return them on the 

following Monday.  

Attendance 

As mentioned last week, we are altering our attendance rewards this year. At the end of each term, 

those children with 96% attendance or above for the term, will be rewarded with something a little 

different. Reception and Year 1 will be rewarded with a DVD afternoon with snacks and drinks. Years 2,3 

and 4 are still working on ideas, with children coming up with some good ideas. It may be that a visitor 

comes into school for the afternoon to work with the children or do an activity, but we are aiming for it 

to be something they don’t normally experience.  Year 5 and 6 children have decided on a trip to the 

cinema.  

Diary Dates 

Friday 23
rd

 September   Jeans for Genes Day 

Friday 30
th

 September   Macmillan Coffee Morning 

     House Colour Day (Children come dressed in House colours) 

     Nursery – Autumn Colour Day  

Monday 3
rd

 October   Healthy Living Week 

Thursday 6
th

 October   Harvest Festival 

Tuesday 11
th

 October   Individual photographs & family (more to follow) 

Monday 17
th

 October Parents Evening  

Tuesday 18
th

 October Parents Evening  

Friday 21
st

 October   House non-uniform day 

 School closes for half term – 3.15pm 

Monday 31
st

 October   School opens after half term 

 Halloween Fancy Dress Day 

 Halloween parties – Reception & KS1 (1.15pm – 2.15pm) 

 Years 3 & 4 (2.15pm – 3.15pm) 

 Years 5 & 6 (3.15 – 4.15pm) 

Friday 18
th

 November Children in Need 

Friday 25
th

 November Christmas Fair (5.00pm-7.00pm) 

Wednesday 30
th

 November Bookshop  
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